Board of Ethics. — City of Stamford
888 Washington Boulevard
Stamford, CT 06901

To: LYDA RUIJTER, TOWN AND CITY CLERK
From: ALLAN LANG, CHAIR, BOARD OF ETHICS
Subject: BOARD OF ETHICS MEETING - JULY 21, 2021

Please be advised that the Board of Ethics h’leeting scheduled for July 21, 2021 at
7:00 p.m. has been cancelled

The next regular meeting of the Board of Ethics is scheduled for August 18,2021 at
7:00 p.m.



